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January 10, 2024 
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hramsey@sjra.net

 

 

 

Lake Conroe Park Closure 

 

Conroe, Texas—The San Jacinto River Authority (SJRA) announced today Montgomery County 

has terminated their lease agreement with SJRA for the operation of Lake Conroe Park. 

 

“SJRA has been in a long-term lease with Montgomery County for Lake Conroe Park.  Once the 

termination agreement is finalized, we will explore future operational partnerships,” said SJRA 

Acting General Manager Ed Shackleford. 

 

Lake Conroe Park, located at 14968 Hwy 105 West, Montgomery, TX 77356, sits on the west 

shores of Lake Conroe. Building for Lake Park began in 1990 as a partnership between 

Montgomery County, San Jacinto River Authority, and Texas Parks and Wildlife.  

 

One of the major river authorities in Texas, SJRA's mission is to develop, conserve, plan, and 

protect the water resources of the San Jacinto River basin.  Covering all or part of seven counties, 

the organization’s jurisdiction includes the entire San Jacinto River watershed, excluding Harris 

County.  For additional information on SJRA visit our website at www.sjra.net, like SJRA on 

Facebook @SanJacintoRiverAuthority, or follow us on Twitter @SJRA_1937, or find us on 

Instagram @SanJacintoRiverAuthoritySJRA. 
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